
From: NANCY ROSENTRETER   
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 1:28 PM 
To: -- City Council <--CityCouncil@cityofpetaluma.org> 
Subject: battery storage @ old adobe road and frates road . i am extremely concerned about the safety 
of the proposed storage so near my home . thank you bruce rosentreter 
 
---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL 
SYSTEM.---  
 




